
 

 

July 7, 2021 

Office of the Code Reviser:  

Consistent with RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 1-21-060, the Liquor and Cannabis Board is 
withdrawing its preproposal statement of inquiry (CR-101), filed on May 12, 2021 as 
WSR 21-11-036, concerning WAC 314-55-XXX – Marijuana additives, solvents, or 
compounds.  
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